
AP Chemistry Summer Assignment 
2024/25 School Year 

 
 

All students who are enrolled in AP chemistry must complete a summer 
assignment. The assignment was distributed in early May to students 
currently enrolled in the course. If you are planning to take AP 
chemistry in the fall and have not received the summer work, please 
reach out to Ms. Jamieson (sjamieson@c-dh.org) asap to get the summer 
assignment.  
 
A textbook will need to be picked up from the CDH Main Office to 
complete the summer work.  
 
Thank you,  
Ms. Jamieson  
 


